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January 8, 2003

MEMORANDUM

To:
Members of the PERS Board

From:
Dale S. Orr, Administrator


Fiscal Services Division

Re:
Actuarial Equivalency Factor Accrued Benefit Discussion

The PERS Board, on December 10, 2002, directed staff to prepare a presentation to assist the Board to more clearly define the components of the accrued benefit portion of the proposed Actuarial Equivalency Factor Rule (OAR 459-005-0055.)

Attached is a staff presentation which provides background on the “look back” calculation and a guide (on pages seven and eight) that can be used as the basis for the Board’s discussion on the topic.

I will be available on January 14, 2003 to assist the Board in its decision making process.  If you have any questions in the interim, please call me at (503) 603-7704.

Attachment

